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Words from The Director 

Welcome to the band and chorus program here at Glenn Hills High School. It is my 
pleasure to work with you and educate you on musical performance techniques 
and life skills that will help you become a productive citizen. This year I will be 

pushing you to greatness and showing you things, you can use in a musical setting 
as well as in an academic setting. I will be by your side along the way! 

Objectives 

My primary goal is to help students learn to understand and appreciate 
music through performance and to study music as an art form. We accomplish 

these goals through rehearsal and performance experiences and by practicing and 
developing our skills and to expand our understanding of music. 


